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COMPANY NEWS 

EVERLIGHT AMERICAS wants to take time to wish all our Chinese customers, 
colleagues and visitors a Happy Chinese New Year! 

Carrollton, Texas (2016.02.04) – EVERLIGHT ELECTRONICS CO., LTD. 【TSE:2393】, a leading player in the 

global LED and optoelectronics industry, will be commemorating the Chinese New Year holidays and will 

be closed to observe the holiday. Everlight Americas wants to wish all a year full of Health and Prosperity.  
 

 
 
Please note that all our factory will be closed February 6 to 14. It will reopen Monday, February 15, and close again February 27 to February 29. 

  
 
 
 

 

 


